
Term 3–22nd July 2022  

 

Term 4 Friday 13th October 2023 

Welcome Back to Term 4 
A warm welcome to everyone for the beginning of what is set to be a busy Term 4. The students have 
settled well upon returning to school over the past two weeks and we are looking forward to a productive 
and positive term ahead. Term 4 always tends to be a busy term in relation to learning and assessments, 
reports, extra curricular activities, sport, transition and orientation activities, whole school events and the 
end of year event schedule, including our Christmas Concert and dinner. Considering this, I'd like to 
stress the importance of sticking to a consistent routine that includes early bedtimes, regular exercise, 
and nutritious lunch choices to ensure that we are well-prepared for the conclusion of the 2023 school 
year. 
 
Book Fair 
The school is a Buzz….Our Book fair begins on Monday and runs for the week. For a lot of parents this is 
the first book fair for you and are entering the unknown. Here are the things you need to know: 
Firstly, it's exciting for students and teachers! Your child/ren will come home excited about the  
opportunity to purchase books, which is a perfect opportunity to get them reading at home.  On Monday 
tables of books, and knick knacks, will be on display in Colman Class Room. Teachers will  take their 
class to look at the books and students will make a “Wish List" to take home. The Book Fair will open 
every morning and afternoon for parents to come and purchase books (great gift ideas), during recess 
and lunch for students to purchase. There is also another option to order online with the Wish List your 
child/ren gives you. If you are unsure, call us!  
 
Uniform 
Our Parents and Friends Committee would like to invite parents to discuss school uniform options, what 
is easy/ wearable and possible changes we would like to see for our school. A school uniform is not just 
comfortable clothing but an enhancement of our school identity: Uniforms can help establish a strong 
school identity and pride. They can be an important symbol for the school community and foster a sense 
of belonging. We want to make sure our students are comfortable and for parents it’s affordable and  
durable.  
 
2024 Enrolments   We are currently organising classes and Teachers for 2024. We ask if there are  
going to be any changes in the upcoming year for your student that you contact us as soon as  
possible.  
 
God Bless  
Kirsten Daly—Principal  
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November 2023 

Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat Sun 

  1 2  Swimming  3 4 5 

6 Pupil Free    

Day 

7 Melb Cup 

Day—Public 

Holiday  

8 9  Swimming  10 11 12 

13 Prep Trans 

9-11 

14 15 16 17 Report     

Writing Day  

NO STUDENTS  

18 19 

20 Prep Trans 

9-12.30 

21 22 23 24 25 26 

27 Prep trans 

9-1.40 

28 29 30    

OSC Trans 

2.10-3.15 
Collab Conf 

OSC Trans 

2.10-3.15 





 



 
 
 
 

 










